From: mark nash
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To: Planning Planning

Cc: Isaac Julien (SC); James Olsen

Subject: Application number 2022/2255/P , Great Ormond Street GOSH
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Dear Camden Planning
1 am writing in support of many local people concerned with the impact of this major redevelopment project
right on our doorsteps!

We all admire the work of GOSH. My father studied there as a paediatrician many years ago. They provide
the best care possible for sick children.

However the plan to route traffic from Guilford street via Lambs Conduit Street will be very detrimental to
all residents. We already suffer from increased traffic pollution as a result of traffic management schemes.
Heavy lorries trundling around will make life hellish for all. And for the children who live locally and
indeed attend the hospital increase the level of local pollutants and thereby affect their health.

I would recommend the panel if granting permission insist on the roadway option through Powis place. Its
much more direct and much less disturbing for local residents.

T look forward to hearing the decision of the planning committee

sincerely

Mark Nash




